
2017 to discuss this matter. You should contact me on 02083795354 to rearrange the meeting if this 

date is not convenient for you. Please ask to see Mr Lemmy Nwabuisi from the ASB Team, 

Community Safety Unit at the reception when you get to the Civic Centre. 

Yours Sincerely 

Lemmy Nwabuisi ASB Team 

E N C

IMPORTANT - Enfield residents should register for an online Enfield Connected account. Enfield Connected puts 
many 

Council services in one place, speeds up your payments and saves you time - to set up your account today go to 

A Letter of Allegations of Harassment


